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Zion Hill Baptist Church Purpose 

To Know Jesus Christ and to Make Him 
Known to Others! 

Church Staff 

Danny Newbern . . . . .  . . . .  770-534-8184 

Pastor 

Paul Wade . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  770-967-1035 

Pastor Emeritus 

Darien Southerland  . . . . . .  678-520-6290 

Worship Leader 

Dee Jay Faircloth . . . . . . . .  770-330-1734 

Interim Student Minister 

Peggy Cooper . . . . . . .  . . .  770-945-5865 

Secretary 

Shauna Hennum . . . . . . . . . 404-434-1119 

Pre-School Director 

Brenda Whiting . . . . . . . . . . 770-945-4572 

Web Master 

 

   

“FIREPROOF” 
The Movie 

showing 
September 12, 2009 

                                    6:30 PM 
Free Admission, Free Snacks, 

Free Child Care - Babies - 5th Grade 
Call 770-945-5865 to make Child Care reservations. 

 

 
GRACE BIBLE INSTITUTE 

 
Classes begin Sunday, September 13,   

at 4:00 p.m.   
 

Classes are 75 minutes each week for 10 weeks.   

Cost per class credit is $25.00 tuition, books are $20.00 
 

Register now   

Contact Mickey Whiting, 770-653-3221 
or  

Call the church office at 770-945-5865,  
or  

E-mail, peggy@zionhillbuford.org. 

  

CHILDREN’S FUN DAY 
Kindergarten — 6th Grade 

 

Sunday 11:00 am service until 2:30 pm 
 

September 20th - Kickball 

October 11th - Indoor games / Karaoke 

November 15th - Craft Day 

(sign-up requested for craft day,       
contact Kerri Floyd 770-614-3457) 

 

Bring a sack lunch! 
 

Parents welcome! 
 



HEAVENLY TREASURES   
PRESCHOOL  
    

   Our school year begins Wednesday, 
September 9th. I am so happy to be 
spending another year sharing God’s 
Word with our Preschool families. 

   Heavenly Treasures is enrolling stu-
dents for the 2009-2010 school year. If 
you have any friends or family members 
that are interested in information on the 
Preschool, please don’t hesitate to con-
tact me. My number is 404-434-1119.  

   Please continue to pray for our minis-
try. We want to reach as many families 
as possible and tell them about the love 
of JESUS. 
God bless you! 

Shauna 

 
 

GRACE BIBLE INSTITUTE 
Classes offered for fall semester 2009:  
“The Triune God” and “Understanding 
Teaching” for the Advanced Certificate. 
“Growing Toward Spiritual Maturity” and 
“New Testament Survey” for Foundation 
Certificate. Cost per class if you want 
credit is $25.00 tuition, books are 
$20.00. Couples may use only 1 book if 
desired. Maximum of 2 classes per se-
mester. Classes begin September 13,  
at 4:00 pm on Sunday afternoons. 
Classes are 75 minutes each week for 
10 weeks.    

Register now.   

Contact Mickey Whiting, 770-653-3221.  

Call the church office at 770-945-5865, 
or email, peggy@zionhillbuford.org. 

  

 

WEBSITE HITS 
Our church website had 6,306 hits during 
the month of July. You may visit our 
website at www.zionhillbuford.org. You 
will find helpful information about our 
church, staff, special events, community, 
games, kid’s stuff, the Farmers Almanac, 
and much, much more.   

 

 
 

NURSERY 
LIST 

 
 

September 6 
Babies: Christine Hughes & Wes 
Hughes  

2 - 3 Yrs: Austin Bagby & Kay Bagby 

September 13 
Babies: Kerri Floyd & Melinda Orr 

2 - 3 Yrs: Kay Bagby & Dianne Holman 

September 20 
Babies: Jane Holman & Lea Palmer 

2 - 3 Yrs: Virginia & Hannah Brogdon   

September 27 
Babies: Heather Brogdon & Kay Bagby 

2 - 3 Yrs: Christa Roebuck & Sarah 
Reed 

************************************* 

 

NOTE OF THANKS 

   Thank you for your kindness. I appre-
ciate the calls, cards, and prayers   
during my recent surgery. Betty 
Upchurch 

   Thank you for being here for us in 
our time of grief and for your prayers, 
visits, phone calls and food. Your kind-
ness will always be remembered. The 
family of Alton Hughes  

   A heartfelt “Thank You” from the 
members of Friendship Community 
Church for helping us in our time of un-
certainty and coming to our rescue by let-
ting us uses your church when we 
needed a place to worship. May God 
bless you in a very special way for the kind-
ness you gave us. 

   The Georgia Baptist Children’s 
Home thanks you for participating in 
the “Remember The Children” food 
collection 2009! Our church was # 84 
in Georgia’s top 100 churches in finan-
cial support to Georgia Baptist Chil-
dren’s Homes in the fiscal year 2009. 

PASTOR’S NOTE 
  

“For God has not given us          
a spirit of fearfulness, but      

one of power, love, and      
sound judgment.” 

2 Timothy 1:7 HCSB 
  

   As we begin a new church year, 
let us do so without fear or dread, 
and let us embrace God’s love and 
promises. God’s blessings are not 
affected by our circumstances or 
culture. They come to us by His 
grace and through our faithfulness. 

   During the month of September, 
I will bring a series of messages 
titled: “A Look through the 
Stained Glass.” We will examine 
the seven churches in the Book of 
Revelation, and how Jesus’ words 
apply to our church. 

   On Wednesday evenings dur-
ing the months of September and 
October, we will study the book of 
1 Timothy. We will discover Paul’s 
words to his young pastor, Timo-
thy, about church leadership and 
Christian living. 

   We welcome our interim stu-
dent pastor, Dee Jay Faircloth, 
and his wife, Meagan, to Zion Hill.  
Dee Jay has a heart for God and 
for young people. Please pray for 
Dee Jay and Meagan as they min-
ister to our students. 

   Invite your family and friends to 
see the movie, “Fireproof,” Satur-
day, September 12, at 6:30 p.m., 
in our fellowship hall. It is a movie 
that deals with real life issues and 
gives hope to those who are strug-
gling. This movie will encourage 
your heart and give hope to those 
who feel like their lives are “going 
up in flames.” If you would like to 
help in this outreach project, 
please contact John or Jane 
Dooly at 770-945-9294.  
   Keep looking to Christ during 
these difficult days for strength and 
help. His promise to never leave 
you or abandon you is still real. In 
case I haven’t told you lately, I love 
being your pastor!     

Danny    



   
 
 
 
 

BIRTHDAYS 
 

Grace House (3) 
Dennis Holman (3) 
Camilla Cofer (4) 

Randall Pardue (5) 
Derek Millwood (6) 
Amanda Mitchell (7) 
Evelyn Maddox (10) 

Billy Cofer (10) 
Michael Appling (10) 

Marion King (11) 
Melissa Emmett (15) 
Madison Wicks (16) 
Bernice Burton (17) 
Kathy Taylor (17) 

Jacquetta Heard (18) 
Ishmael Solomon (19) 
Ariyana Lawrence (19) 

Darien Southerland (20) 
Hannah Brogdon (21) 
Michael Whiting (22) 
Fred Richardson (24) 

Sherry Wyatt (25) 
Fran Masters (26) 

Marilyn Zickafoose (27) 
Beth Conn (28) 

Nykolas Vogel (29) 
 
     

ANNIVERSARIES 
 

Brodie & Valerie Prescott (1) 
Darien & Mary Southerland (1) 

Tom & Kathy Taylor (2) 
Michael & Brenda Whiting (3) 
Charles & Melinda Orr (10) 
Robert & Sheila Nance (13) 
Lee & Judy Riggenbach (13) 

Lawrence & Margaret Wilson (14) 
Gary & Marion King (20) 

 
  

ANGEL FOOD MINISTRY 

Order deadline: Sept. 14, 2009   

Distribution date:Sept. 19, 2009 

Time: 8:00 -11:00 AM   

Available for Pre-order Now!!! 

Thanksgiving Holiday Box $36.00 

Non-Profit 
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Thank you for Praying 

CHURCH NEEDS                                                                                                

Pastor Danny & Caroline Newbern & Family, Dee-Jay & Meghan Faircloth, Darien & Mary 
Southerland & Family, Dr. Paul & Liz Wade, Deacon Ministry, Music Ministry, Student Minis-
try, Education Ministry, Children’s Ministry, Grace  Bible Institute, Heavenly Treasures Pre-
school 

IMMEDIATE NEEDS    

Dianne Holman, Savannah Day, Jimmy Hutchins, Russanna Fountain, Melva Smith, Wyalen 
Chafin, Tony Lanton’s family, Betty Smith, Ted House, Charles Orr, Jeffery Paschal, Jennifer 
Wilkes, Paul Humphries’ family & Elisha, Donald McKnight, Claudia Spicer, Kathy Gibson, 
Amanda Ann Mitchell, Marian Beckers, Bonnie Dillow, Ellie Latito, JR Vogel, LaDell Loker, 
Fred Cantrell family, Zayn Barrett, Debbie Ryder, Lawanna & Annette Palmer, Lewis Sligh, 
Mae & Wayne Chance, Jerome & Brenda Mauldin, John Burcham, Catherine Arnold, Joyce 
Dunn, Roger Everett, Wendell Casey, Tom & Bonnie Dillow, Chris Sipes, Debbie Ryder, Fran 
Masters, Fred Patterson JoAnn Peavy, Giovanni Santos, Jimmy Reed  

ON GOING NEEDS    

Lillian Craig, Thelma Tullis, Karell & Georgia Gardner,  Barbara Jones, Chuck & Blanche 
Parris, Archie (Doc) Cofer, Lawrence & Margaret Wilson, Mary Floyd, Sara Jackson, Irene 
Bagby, Evelyn Maddox, Pat Holman, Jason Casper, Frank & Martha McKelvey 

OUR MEN & WOMEN IN THE MILITARY   

Michael Sutherland (Army), Casey Bazor (Marines), Jennifer Vogel (Army), Elisha Jackson 
(Army), Mark Lincoln (Army), Elisabeth McIntosh (Marines), Will Stewart (Army), Bryan Pruitt 
(Army), David Keasler (Army), Robert Surghi Lee (Marines), Nathan Taylor (Army), Sharon 
Blue Cunigan (Army), Whitney Wyatt Norrell (Army), Ben Hinderer (Marines), Lawrence     
Okiyih (“Okee”) (Navy),  A.T. Wilson (Marines), Andrew Mitchell (Army), Fred “Skip”  Seawell 
(Army), Carter Coon (Army), Thomas Jones (Army), Mark Fields (Marines)                                               

Zion Hill Baptist Church 

3390 South Puckett Road 

Buford, GA  30519-4017 

Return Service Requested 

DONATIONS 
There were donations made to the church Building Fund in loving memory of: Tony Lanton 
by Fran Masters; Opal Mullinax by R C Millwood, ET Upchurch; Alton Hughes by Eddie & 
Sula Gower, Zion Hill Church in lieu of flowers, Hazel Williams, Edwin & Mary Floyd, Pat 
Holman, Chandler Baldwin, Millard Peevy, Mary Deaton, R C Millwood, ET Upchurch, 
Charles & Judy Jordan; Larry Pass by Journey Gower, Janie Johnston by Charles & Judy 
Jordan & Flossie Cofer, in honor of Danny Newbern & Zion Hill Church Members by E T 
Upchurch, and in honor  of Alan Newbern’s birthday by Phoebe McGhee, 

SYMPATHY NOTE 

We wish to extend our sincere sympathy to: Suzie Lanton and her family in the death of her 
brother Tony Lanton. He died Tuesday, August 18, 2009; Pat Holman in the death of her 
two cousins Lindsey Morris and Martha Lee Pendley; Flossie Cofer and her family in the 
death of her cousin Larry Pass. He died Friday, August 7, 2009; Rachel Sherman in the 
death of her son, Samuel Maweya. He died Monday, July 20, 2009.  

 


